
 What is the PTA? 
Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is an active part of school life where parents 
and family members volunteer to join in with our PTA fundraising and 
working in partnership with our school.  
 

Why join our PTA? 
1. The Children benefit— children get to experience extra opportunities to 

enrich  their time at High Street School. 
2. School benefits—valuable funds are raised for school, like the new school 

library! 
3. Make Connection—you get to see first hand the enjoyment the children 

get from these events and you may meet some new friends along the 
way! 

 

You may not be able to commit to all events and meetings but any help or 
ideas are always welcome. Maybe you have a contact for someone who can 
sponsor an event or help to raise valuable funds for our school...just let us 
know via the school office.  
 

If you would like to be a part of the PTA please speak to the school office on 
01606 668066 or a member of the PTA. 

Parent Teacher Association 

Raising funds for our children!  


